
 

Briefly in English 

 

 

 

Mankkaan Eräsudet Member Newsletter 1/2020 
 

Hi, 

You are reading the semiannual member newsletter of the scout troop Mankkaan 

Eräsudet ry. This letter gives brief information about the main events organized next 

spring. We would kindly suggest you to record the dates to your calendar, please. More 

information will be provided in the weekly meetings and on our website 

www.erasudet.fi. 

If something is unclear or confusing, please don’t hesitate to ask for more information! 

We also welcome any feedback regardless of whether it is positive or negative. 

 

Have a good scout spring 2020! 

 

On behalf of the Board of Directors, 

Anna Vuorenmaa 

anna.vuorenmaa@erasudet.fi 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Additional information will be given at the weekly meetings, 

via email and on the website erasudet.fi. Take up the dates, please! 

 

Day trip of cub scouts and adventurers, 8th of March 

A day trip will be organized for cub scouts and adventurers (i.e. children 7–12 years of 

age) on Sunday, March 8th. More information will be provided later via email, take up the date! 

 

Trip of the troop, March 27​th – 29​th 

In March, the traditional trip of our troop is organized at Peurantupa, Nummela. Cub scouts will 

stay 28th – 29th. More information will be provided later via email, take up the date! 

 

St George’s Day celebration, April 22rd 

On scout week’s Wednesday, April 22rd, we will organize a traditional St George’s Day event 

for all scouts and their families. There will be fun program for everyone there and new scouts will 

have an opportunity to give their Scout Promise. Welcome! 

 

Summer camp Väiski, July 29​th – August 5​th 

Mankkaan Eräsudet will participate summer camp Väiski on July 29th – August 5th. Cub scouts 

(i.e. children 7–10 years of age) will stay July 30st – August 2nd and adventurers (i.e. children 

10-12 years of age) will stay July 29th – August 2nd. The camp is in Syndalen, Hanko. 

More information will be provided later via email. 

 

Last weekly meetings, May 18​th – 24​th 

Last weekly scout group meetings are at the week 21. Some groups might have 

exceptions. Leaders will inform you, if there is an exception in the timetable of your 

group. 


